30/04/2013

Your GMC reference number:

General Medical Council

3 Hardman Street Manchester M3 3AW

Telephone: +44 (0) 161 923 6602 Facsimile: +44 (0) 161 923 6201 Email: registrationhelp@gmc-uk.org www.gmc-uk.org

Dear Dr

We have not received a revalidation recommendation

We need a recommendation about your revalidation by 09/05/2013.

We have not received a revalidation recommendation yet.

Your licence to practise is at risk

Your licence to practise is at risk if we do not receive a recommendation by 09/05/2013.

What you need to do

If you have a responsible officer or suitable person:

 contact them immediately and ask them to submit their recommendation about you to us by 09/05/2013.

If you do not have a responsible officer or suitable person:

contact us immediately.

Need more help?

You can find information about revalidation on our website at www.gmc-uk.org/revalidation/.

Please contact us if you have any questions. We will do our best to help.

Yours sincerely

Clare Barton Assistant Director

Revalidation